
 
 
  

   Proposed Revisions to the Labeling on Ferrules and Cap Overseals Section of General Chapter <1>
Injections  

  

Type of Posting: General Announcement

Posting Date: 24–Nov–2009

As previously announced in an Intent to Revise Statement, the USP Nomenclature Expert Committee has proposed changes to the Labeling on
Ferrules and Cap Overseals section of General Chapter <1> Injections (currently postponed). The proposals will appear as an "In-Process
Revision" proposal in Pharmacopeial Forum 36(1) (January–February 2010) for a 90-day public comment period. Comments on the proposed
revision will be accepted through April 15, 2010, and should be directed to CapsFerrules@usp.org.

Should you have any questions, please contact Shawn C. Becker, M.S., R.N. (scb@usp.org).
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